From:

Sent: 23 October 2017 13:07

To:

Subject: Official invitation - UEHP event at the European Parliament: "Private

Hospitals in Europe: Supporting Sustainable Health Systems",

European Parliament - Brussels, 7 November 2017

Attachments: INVITATION Presentation UEHP Factbook at European Parliament,

Brussels 7....pdf

Importance: High

Dear colleague,

The European Union of Private Hospitals (UEHP) has the pleasure to invite you the official launch of the UEHP Factbook "Private Hospitals in Europe: Supporting Sustainable Health Systems", wich will be held at the European Parliament in Brussels, on 7 November 2017 from 11.00-12.30h.

Please find attached the official invitation to the conference.

<u>Please note that participation is free of charge, but registration is mandatory via the registration link in the pdf file.</u>

The event will be followed by a networking lunch.

Thank you for spreading the invitation to anyone who could be interested.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you need further information.

Looking forward to meeting you in Brussels.

Best regards,





This e-mail and any attachment are confidential and may be covered by legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use or distribution of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Please contact the sender and delete this message from your system. Thank you.